
 

     
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

     
    

     
 

    
    

 
    

 
 

       
      

   
  

 
 

     
  

 
  

 
 

 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to offer my recommendation for The City of Stacy, a municipality that exemplifies 
dedication to serving its community through a range of essential services. Nestled in the heart of 
Chisago County, Minnesota, The City of Stacy has a rich history that dates back over 100 years. 

The City of Stacy provides a variety of services aimed at enhancing the quality of life for its residents. 
From public safety and infrastructure maintenance to parks and recreational programs, it demonstrates 
a steadfast commitment to meeting the diverse needs of its citizens. It fosters a collaborative and 
inclusive environment, encouraging community involvement and input in decision-making processes, to 
ensure that the city continues to thrive. 

The team at The City of Stacy is comprised of dedicated professionals who work diligently to ensure the 
efficient delivery of services and the well-being of the community. Their expertise, professionalism, and 
commitment to public service are evident in their daily efforts to address challenges and enhance the 
overall quality of life in Stacy. 

I wholeheartedly endorse The City of Stacy for its outstanding services and the exceptional team that 
stands behind it. With The City of Stacy, residents can trust in reliable and responsive municipal services 
that contribute to a vibrant and thriving community.. 

Sincerely, 

Nick Vetrano 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

2233 Ibarra Avenue Southeast, Buffalo, Minnesota 55313 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/nvetrano 
Main  763-297-3007 Email  nick.vetrano@schooleymitchell.com 
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